
Resident Project Presentation

Drainage Project “B”
Curb Installation 

Presented to:

Borough of Lavallette
Residents of Bryn Mawr Avenue, 

Haddonfield Avenue, Westmont Avenue
And Sterling Avenue

Robert J. Chankalian, PE, CME
rchankalian@vancleefengineering.com
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….In January 2024, Mayor LaCicero
and the Borough Council directed 
Van Cleef Engineering to apply for 
grant funding under the American 
Rescue Plan Act.
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Mayor Walter G. LaCicero

Borough Council:
Anita F. Zalom Council President

James G. Borowski
Joanne Filippone

David Finter
Robert Lamb

Michael Stogdill

John O. Bennett
Administrator

ARPA Procedure where local municipalities could apply for Federal Funding through the County…..
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Bryn Mawr Avenue

Haddonfield Avenue

Westmont Avenue

Sump Pump & Sewer Improvements

By using some value engineering 
under Contract “A”, there was 
some grant funding remaining 

allowing the Borough to 
undertake this project at no cost 

to the residents. 
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Project: Installation of Mountable Curbs 
Similar to other mountable curbs in Lavallette, but not as steep.
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Work will be within the Borough’s 
Right of Way

****
All privately installed 
improvements in the 

Borough Right of Way 
will be restored or 

replaced at no cost the 
residents.

****

Pavement Restoration

New Mountable Curb

Yard Restoration
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Temporary pavement repair strip 
will be installed for the summer.
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Project Schedule:
April 16, 2025 Bids Are Due
April 21, 2025 Anticipated Award at Borough Council Meeting
Mid May Anticipated Start of Construction
Mid May – June Curb Construction, Pavement Repair and Restoration
Summer Pavement Settlement
Fall Road to be milled and paved by the NJ American Water Company.
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Project Notes:
1. You will ALWAYS be able to access your home. HOWEVER, vehicular access will be limited to your home 

for a few days to allow for the concrete to cure. 
2. Van Cleef will provide an on-site inspector during this project.
3. Residents can contact our inspector or call our office with any questions or scheduling concerns during 

the project. 
4. Pavement and yard restoration will commence after the curb is installed.
5. You will receive a flyer 24-48 hours before work begins in front of your home to move your vehicle. 
6. On Street parking will be limited during construction as necessary.

VAN CLEEF OFFICE PHONE NUMBER: 732-573-0490
Inspector will be onsite with identification.
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Open Discussion & Questions……


